Dear PK Families!  Welcome back--we hope you all had a wonderful Spring Break!  Here's the news from PK for this week, with a few pictures from the week before the break.  :)
 
From Mrs. Smith:
* Welcome back from Spring Break!  We hope you had a great time over the break, and we so look forward to this last portion of the year with your children - it's going to be wonderful!  The students look forward to sharing with one another about all of the things that they did over break and we look forward to hearing all about it as well!  Happy springtime!  :)

* During these last 12 weeks of school, the students will reading and discussing a book called Cookies: Bite-Sized Life Lessons by Amy Krouse Rosenthal.  Each week, we will be focusing on 1 or 2 character traits or life lessons, all of which are described and illustrated in a very fun and whimsical yet clear and succinct way.  If you are interested in following along with us at home, please see the link below or check your local Half Price Books (I found a copy there!).  This week, we're going to focus on "cooperate" and "patient."

http://www.amazon.com/Cookies-Bite-Size-Amy-Krouse-Rosenthal/dp/006058081X

* English March homework calendars are due by Monday, April 1st.

* This week we'll be discussing healthy habits for nutrition and exercise.  We're going to discuss and demonstrate various ways that our bodies move (e.g. hop, skip, dance) and we'll be reading a book called Our Muscles.  We will also be discussing spring and reading lots of spring related books!

* In math this week we'll be working with patterns - identifying, copying, extending, and creating.  We'll be using a variety of hands on manipulatives as well as SmartBoard programs.  Our kiddos really love patterns and are pretty advanced with them, too!  At home, try playing with patterns (using objects, colors, or even movements).  Play with the following formats: AB, AAB, ABB, ABC, ABAC, ABCD.  Have fun!

* We're going to be focusing on counting by 2's this week.  Give it a try together at home!
 
From Ms. Liu:
Chinese: Vocabulary for clothing, learn to write rabbit and dragon and transportation vocabulary
Math: Addition story
Science: continuing on plant parts and needs 
From the Room Parents:
Thanks so much for all of the donations we've received, the PK Fund now has $360.  
 
Have a wonderful week!
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